From: Ree, Kaylee

To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: SUPPORT for HB3427
Date: Saturday, April 20, 2019 11:48:02 PM

Dear representatives,

I 'am in favor of this bill. Equity is imperative for schools to get the funding they need to supply resources for all
students.

Thank you for your consideration. You have the opportunity to bless those who may not have the power to
share/spread their rights.

Kaylee Ree
Seattle University
Sports & Exercise Science
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